
    

 

  

                                                                                                          

 

                                                                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

    

   

 

 

 

    

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

2017 MARCH NEWSLETTER  
  

 

 

1. 3/1, Wed – “Daddy & Me Night” 

ALL DADDIES ARE INVITED 

2. 3/15~3/22 – Fall Registration 
for 2017~2018 School Year 

3. 3/24, Fri – April Tuition Due 

4. 3/27, Mon – “Parent Info 

Packet” – take home + sign 

5. 3/28, Tue – Return the Packet 

Parent Reminder Corner: 

1. If you find small objects in your 

child’s pocket or bag and you do not 

know where it came from, please 

kindly bring those items to school 

and ask their teachers.  It’s very 

likely that they belong to one of the 

works in the classroom.  Sometimes 

they (small objects) are just too cute 

to resist!  

2. Shoes – please don’t wear shoes 

that “light up” to school! They are 

very fashionable but at the same 

time are distracting in class, 

especially during circle time and nap 

time.  

Thank you for your attention and 

corporation.  A little help goes a long 

way!                                   -DCA Office 

“DADDY & ME” NIGHT 
3/1, Wednesday 

7PM~8PM 
in your child’s classroom 

ALL daddies are invited 

This is an awesome opportunity to 

see what your child is learning:  

 Complete a work with your child 

 Interactive circle time together 

 Enjoy a special treat (a snack) 

made and served by your child  

 Honoring and appreciating 

“Daddies” for being one of the 

most important people in our 

lives.   

RSVP with your teacher   

*DADDIES ONLY!*  

**NO SIBLINGS, PLEASE!** 

 

 

 


